ZERO TOLERANGE
OF ABUSE IN PHARMACIES

PLEASE BE KIND
AND RESPECTFUL

Remember we are allin this together

There is a strict zero tolerance policy for any form of abuse towards staff
working in this pharmacy. This includes verbal or racial abuse.

For more info, visit: the-pda.orglviolence-in-pharmacy

#ENDviolenceinpharmacy




